MMS PTO Meeting via Zoom

Monday 6/6/22

Meeting start 7:03pm

Attendance: Barry Bay, Principal; Erin Wheeler, President; Carrie Drovdlic, Vice President; Angie Copeland, Secretary

There were no changes to the May Meeting Minutes. Erin moved to approve the minutes and Barry seconded the motion.

Erin asked how we all thought the year went. Barry stated that there was still impact from Covid that affected activities but PTO did very well. Barry and Jon will start to build the calendar for next year as if there are no limitations. Having been through one year at the middle school level, Erin stated it will be easier to plan ahead.

A possible board member contacted Erin and she will follow up with her. A summer meeting will be scheduled to change over officers.

Erin will close out the finances and contact Ann Berry, past PTO Treasurer, about completing the audit for the 2021-2022 year at this time.

The Open House for the 2022-2023 school year is scheduled for Aug 9th.

Barry would like a PTO meeting scheduled enough prior to the Open House date to be prepared to recruit for PTO. There was discussion about meeting dates, and whether they will remain over Zoom, for next year. Barry will add the dates to the school calendar as soon as they are set.

A big thank you was extended to Angie Copeland as her children move on to Bradley High School.

Erin moved to adjourn the meeting and Carrie seconded the motion.

Meeting adjourned 7:15 pm